
GRADUATION 
 
Schools are required to report graduation or program completion information to VA. 
Once a student graduates from a degree program or completes a Non-College Degree 
program, you should submit a Notice of Change in Student Status. If the student is 
graduating from a degree program, “Graduation” should be selected as the termination 
reason. If the student is completing a Non-College Degree program, "End of Term or 
Course" should be selected as the termination reason. The last date of the term 
selected will be pre-populated as the date of termination. Unlike in VA-ONCE, if 
subsequent terms were previously certified, Enrollment manager (EM) will not prompt 
you to address those enrollments. Ensure that the certified information is accurate.  
Graduation should only be reported for students who graduated while using benefits.  

 


